Archived: April 6, 2021 2:34:08 PM From:<Email address removed>Sent: April 4, 2021 11:26:24 PM To: Ministre / Minister (EC)
Subject: Re: Holland Marsh

Sensitivity: Normal

Dear Minister Wilkinson,

I am writing to request that a federal environmental assessment be done for the proposed expressway through the Holland Marsh. I live in Brampton and even though I am far from the Holland Marsh, what happens there will affect me and my children and all future generations. I am extremely concerned about climate change and our global ability to meet the Paris Agreements. Keeping the Holland Marsh intact will help protect threatened species. The Holland Marsh is rich and fertile land and is known as the Salad Belt. We are so blessed to be able to produce abundant fruits and vegetables and to pave over portions or to harm any of the area is demonstrating a lack of judgement. We need to be supporting ecosystems that will help fight climate change, not destabilizing the environment further. I sincerely hope that you will consider this email and add my voice to the group calling for a federal environmental assessment.

Best,
Sabeen Abbas
<Personal information removed>
Brampton, ON

Sent from Mail for Windows 10